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A non-nodaJ collocatlon proceduro to conslder tractlon 
dlscontlnultles In boundary elernent method (DDn analysls 01' 
three-dlmenslonal elastlclty problems l. dlscussed he .. e. lbe 
numerleal lmplementatlon ror lrlan¡ular boundary alementa and 
numerleal results ror two appUeatlons are presented. 

INTRODUcnON 

80undary element method CBDt) computer codes must Inelude adequate 
technlques lo deal wllb traetlon dlscontlnultles. otherwls. over 
reflned meshes ma, be requlred In lb. nel,bbourbood of re,lon5 wber. 
sueh dlscontlnultles oocur (or are expected to occur ). Over 
reflnement. be.ldea belnl expenslve ma, not 11ve aeeurate resulta. 

/. technlque to overcome thl. dlrrlculty, whlc::h docs not requlre 

~~!:':::t:~IO:re:¿lal~o ::~:~ed~~P:~:t~~:~.::r=ur:; ~~ntslb:~ 
dlscontlnulty. two nodes Un two-dlmenslonal enalyses) elose to eaeh 
otber but not llnlced by element •• lbls scheme was used rol" a sbort 
perlod. boina abandoned In fayour or more rlgorous technlques. 

lbe r1rst rlgorous lener"" procedure 'p deal wllb traetlon 
dlscontlnultles was developed by Chaudonneret. ror two-dlmenslonal 
elasUelty. Two extra equatlons ror point. where tractlons could be 
dlscontlnous were obtalned from the assumptlon that the stress tensor 
be unlquely derlned, tOletber wltb the condltlon of Invulane. of 
trace of lbe .traln tensor. lbus tt was posslble to conslder extra 
unknowns. lbat appear when dlscontlnulty of surface tractlons l. 
consldered. AA equivalent p~ocedure rol' potentlaJ analysts has been 
proposad by /.larcon et alU wbo obtalned extra equatlons from the 
condltlon of unlqueness 01' lb. flux vector at cornel"S. 

The procedure most wldely used now day. Js that propased by 
Patterson and Shellch.• In whlch colloeatlon potnts and fWlctlonal 
nodes are dlslocated towards lbe Interior of any element wbose 
extreme nodes are loeated at polnts where surface tractlon 






